
Lewiston Consolidated Schools SES Participation Report 

Parents were notified by mail and on the district’s web 

page a list of SES providers.  All students enrolled in the 

elementary school were eligible to participate. 

There were no requests for SES services and no 

participants in SES during the 2014-2015 school year. 


